
 

 

 December 14, 2023   

 

 

 

RFI Number:          4916.2 

Due Date:                January 17, 2023 

Open Time:             2:00 p.m. 

 

To:  Prospective Respondents: 

 

The purpose of this Request for Information (RFI) is to solicit information from qualified, experienced and 

capable vendors to partner with the Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) Department of 

Transportation (DOT) to continue the implementation of a electric bus fleet program that initiated two years 

ago.  

 

Responses to this RFI will be utilized for the purposes of information gathering so that MCPS can 

survey and determine the current best options available to continue the implementation. The 

offeror must submit their response per the instructions under the RFI, Section 5.0, Submissions. 

The bidder information page must be completed and submitted. This solicitation does not commit 

the district to pay any costs incurred in the submission of information or guarantee an award. 

 

In the event of emergency closing of the MCPS Board of Education offices, this RFI will close at 

the same time on the next regular working day. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

 

 

       Angela McIntosh Davis, Director 

      Division of Procurement 
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Enclosure  
 

 


